
R.S.C.D.S. Winchester Branch - October 2022 

Hello Dancer, 

This message is to update you with news from our recent Branch 
committee meeting.

St Andrew’s Dance, Sunday 27th November 2022, 2.30 to 6 pm.

Tickets are now on sale at £6 for the St Andrew’s Dance. The flyer is 
attached with details of the St Andrew’s themed dance programme and 
payment methods. We will be practising the dances at Tuesday classes in
the coming weeks. If you’ve rarely (or never) ventured to a social dance 
Wendy can advise on the most straightforward dances and offer a 
reduced price ticket for that part of the programme. Contact 
wendy@mumford.com

Communications with Members

We have decided to officially retire our Telephone Tree for urgent 
communication with dancers as so many of our class members now use 
email. In the event of a sudden cancellation of a class or an event, Jenny 
will forward an email to all dancers. This is likely to be a very rare 
occurrence but please check your email before leaving home to prevent 
a wasted journey. 

Winchester Ball, 30th September 2023

The committee reviewed this year’s ball and came to a decision that a 
lack of resources dictates that we have to make changes for next year. 
For 2023, we will keep the live music for dancing which we enjoy so much
but dispense with providing supper. As we no longer need the extra 
space and kitchen facilities, we can hold the dance at our regular venue 
of St Peter’s School Winchester. 

Regards, Camilla 

Winchester RSCDS Chair 
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